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Ms. Martha Kostuch 
Box 1288 
Rocky Mountain House, Alberta 
TOM 1T0 

Dear Ms. Kostuch: 

Re: Buffalo Lake Water Management Project 
Application for Licence 

This is further to my letter of July 31, 1991. 

An application for licence has been received. The applicant has been advised 
of the need to publish a public notice regarding the project. Actual 
publication is expected to be carried out 1n the very near future. 

Thank you for your interest In this water management Issue. 

Yours truly, 
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 

1992 01 22 

Fi l e : 25465-2 

Lewis G. Fahner 
Acting Controller of Water Resources 

LGF/ 


